December 7, 2021

Ms. Lacy Landrum Director of Administration, City of Hammond Post Office Box 2788 Hammond, LA 70404

Dear Ms. Landrum:

In response to your request relative to the vacancy on the City of Hammond Municipal Fire and Police Civil Service Board, the following names are submitted for your consideration to fill the vacancy on the Board:

Marcia Barr Michael Brown David Danel Susan Spring

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance in this matter.

John L. Crain

President

Sincerely